
California Association   

Seeking New Trainers 

CASA is seeking recommen-

dations for new and dynamic  

trainers to provide training for 

our members.  

If you have any recommenda-

tions, please contact our new 

training coordinator,  

Chris Prasad, at 

Chris.Prasad@doj.ca.gov . 

CASA Board  

President 

Roberto Zavala 

Vice President 

Jennifer Whitaker 

Treasurer 

Karen Dailey 

Secretary 

Laura Langston 

Message from the President 

Greetings Members:  

On behalf of myself and the entire CASA Board, we want to 

wish you and your families a Happy Thanksgiving holiday! 

Roberto 

Volume 10  November 2018 

Leita Hart-Fanta is Back!  

It’s Not too Late to Register! 

Leita Hart-Fanta will be returning to Sacramento in January 2019 

to cover two sessions on the updated GAGAS—Yellowbook 

Standards.  Session dates are Monday, January 28th, and 

Tuesday, January 29th. 

Act now and register soon because we expect both sessions to 

sell out quickly! 
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If you are in need of spe-

cific training topics or are 

aware of great present-

ers, please let us know!  

 

CASA is committed to 

bringing you the best 

training possible.   

Send us feedback at   

CASAuditors@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Interested in joining 

CASA?  Membership is 

open to all auditors, ac-

countants, and state em-

ployees. 

 No membership fees 

 No membership dues  

 

 

 

 

Got questions?  

Contact us via email at  

CASAuditors@gmail.com  

or call us at  

(916) 633-1CPE (1273) 

   
 

 

GAGAS 

January 28, 2019 

January 29, 2019 

 

Beyond the Basics: Advanced Auditing Techniques 

February 25, 2019 

 

Audit Project Management 

March 11, 2019 

 

Report Writing 

April 22, 2019 

 _____________  

Click HERE for information on how to  
register for upcoming courses! 

Back by popular demand, Mark Steinwert will 

give an encore presentation of Beyond the  

Basics: Advanced Auditing Techniques.  

The last session sold out quickly, so Mark is 

returning in February 2019 for another  

session.   

Let’s Get Social! 

To get information on upcoming classes, job 

openings and networking opportunities, be 

sure to Add, Share, Like, or Tweet us on  

Social Media! Click on the icon below to join us! 

Facebook Twitter LinkedIn 

*** Please note we are still working on finalizing the 2019 schedule, so 

dates and topics are subject to change. 
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As a friendly reminder, CASA is now issuing electronic certificates up-

on completion of training.  The certificates will be emailed to attendees 

within 1-2 business days.   

 

However, in order to receive an electronic certificate, ALL attendees 

must sign in prior to class and sign out once the training is finished.  

We are enforcing the double signing to ensure that attendees are earn-

ing the full 8 CPE hours according to NASBA requirements.   

 

Please Note: Attendees who either arrive late or leave early will 

not earn the full CPE credit and will have their hours reduced.  

Scenes from Our Fall Breakfast Meeting 

Thank you for joining our quarterly breakfast meeting last month! We hope you enjoyed our speaker!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next breakfast meeting is tentatively scheduled for May 2019. The topic is still yet to be determined. 

Do you have an idea for a topic? If so, please send your idea to CASAuditors@gmail.com . 
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